
Tuesday 1st October

Team 2 Boat Museum School Trip 2024

Dear Parents,

On Thursday 14th November Team 2 are going to visit the Boat Museum to support our history and geography

work based on the development of Ellesmere Port.

Children will need to wear school uniform but can wear trainers. They will need a waterproof coat and a backpack

that contains a drink and their lunch. Please also send in a backpack if your child is having a school lunch. We will

leave school at 9.00 am to walk to the Boat Museum and return before the end of the school day.

If your child would like the school to provide a packed lunch for them, please fill out this form. Packed lunch

request

We are asking for a contribution of £4 towards the cost of the entry to the Boat Museum.

All payments are to be made on Parent Pay. If you need help logging on please see the school office.

If you have any questions please come and see me

Thank you

Miss Worthington

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1toT2vNU-B42whi-bdoFw2SLsZwyzM7XKDYmByFNiwno/edit
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1toT2vNU-B42whi-bdoFw2SLsZwyzM7XKDYmByFNiwno/edit

